
St. Andrew’s Sunday Tidings 

 

Thank You Teri Floore! 
For quite some time, Teri Floore has been the editor of the High Tidings. She 
has decided to move on to other avenues, but we want Teri to know how valuable her 
time and talent is here at St. Andrew’s.  Though she was busy with her work at the 
naval base, Teri faithfully put together articles and photos so that everyone had a 
timely picture of what was going on at St. Andrew’s.  Teri, we so appreciate you, 
your time, your many talents, and your faithful and caring presence here at St. 
Andrew’s!! 

 

COMING UP IN FEBRUARY 

Sunday, February 3:    Candlemass –in celebration of the Presentation 
of our lord in the temple 

Wednesday, February 13: Ash Wednesday (Times to be announced) 

Wednesday, February 27:     WOW  The Line  6 p.m.  Please bring a friend 

The following memorials have been lovingly given to st. Andrew’s: 

In Memory of Burma Strickland Traywick, mother of Jeanne Cirks: By Art and Mary 

Wimpenny, Jeff and Joni Cole, David and Glenda Dean, Anne Staley, Dick and  Margaret 

Seeberger, Diane Tate, Iva Walter, Mary Johnson, Rosemary Long, Anna Beckham, Ann Bruce, 

Tom and Teri Floore, Marilyn Hermansen, Tom and Barbara Sontag. 



In Memory of George Combs: Laurie Ayers, Anna Beckham, Irv and Jeanne Cirks, Rosemary 

long, Snookie Raines, Dick and Margaret Seeberger, Tom and Barbara Sontag, Diane Tate, Anne 

Staley, Art and Mary Wimpenny, St. Mary’s Guild, J. W. Padgett, Belle Casler. 

In Memory of Samuel Matthew Lumley: Rosemary Long, John Newman. 

In Memory of The Rev. Peter tucker: David and Glenda Dean, Irv and Jeanne Cirks. 

In Memory of Eulene D. Marlow Sexton: Rosemary Long, John Newman, Lou and Tom kIng, 

Tom and Kristina King. 

In Memory of The Rev. George Chester Bedell: Rosemary Long. 

 

The vestry has decided that in this day of electronic communication, we will no longer publish a 
monthly news letter, but will send out electronically each week important news and dates.  This 
will also include a weekly insert in the bulletin called St. Andrew’s Weekly Tidings.  A copy will 
also be posted on the bulletin board.  If you have announcements, they will go in these 
formats.  It gives us the ease of sending out important information as it happens, instead of 
publishing things that have already happened. 
 

Recycle, recycle, recycle!  St. Andrew’s will soon begin an recycling program through Trash and 
Recycling Roll Off; recycling paper, aluminum, tin, plastic, cardboard etc., and most of the 
things we use as a parish and school.  Items will not have to be sorted. As one of two parishes 
in the Diocese that received the distinction of being an Earth Care Congregation, this fits into 
our goal of “going green.”  It will also save us money on our trash pick-up! The recycling will be 
for the church only. 

2013 MEN’S CONFERENCE 

TO BE HELD AT BECKWITH CAMP AND CONFERENCE CENTER 

MARCH 1-MARCH 3 

THEME: “LIVING INTO COMMUNION: LEARNING FROM CONFLICT AND 

GROWING IN HOLINESS” 

THE REV. DR. JO BAILEY 

Dr. Bailey is based at the Anglican Communion Office in London, working for the 

program of Continuing Indaba.  She was previously professor of Old Testament.  

This should be a wonderful conference.  Sign up on the bulletin board in Byrne 

Hall! 

 

Don’t forget pub theology at “the place,” Mondays at 6 p.m. 

Bible study and food and friends-a perfect combination! 
 


